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Subject: Birch Solar adjacent property owner
 
My name is John Spring and my family have a property adjacent to the Birch Solar project 
being proposed in Shawnee township.  I asked Birch Solar to send me their latest layout.  They
responded
very quickly and we noticed the tree line they promised for adjacent owners did not apply to us,  Please 
consider this in your decision.  There are so many people effected with this project. 
Sincerely,
John and Paula Spring
4160 Bowsher Rd
Lima Oh, 45806
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